
 

2019/20 LMGC PHOTOGRAPHY REPORT 

Submitted by Holly Adams 

GOALS: 

1)  Support Ways & Means Photo Note Card Project 

2) Continue to Educate, support and encourage members to participate in GCA Photo Completions. 

3) Give photography "challenges" to broaden knowledge and learn new "Tricks of The Trade" 

 

REPORT: 

We focused on helping create 12 Photo Note Cards for the Ways & Means fundraiser the first part of the 

year.  And we were pleased to have 12 different LMGC photographers represented.  Each 

photographer presented not only their photo, but location and "Hort Notes." 

 

In our September meeting, we had a 101 clinic on entering Photography shows with Nancy and Cindy 

Pratt. Members had lots of questions and we learned alot. 

 

We had amateur photographer Nina Graves do a presentation of work focusing on Wild Life at the 

Ridgedale Public Library.  It was very interesting and fun to see her work.  Helen Waldron shared 

some of her beautiful photographs from her travels to Africa. 

 

Unfortunately our spring plans had to be canceled, BUT we had over 25 photographs submitted from 

our club to the LMGC May Day virtual Flower Show! 

 

Two members had great success in several GCA Photography Competitions. 

Nancy Guldberg  

 First Place in Class AND a Creativity Award In the GC of Allegheny County "Riveria Holiday" Show 

 Second Place in Class in The Mens and Womens Garden Club of Minnesota 2019 Show. 

Cindy Pratt 

 3rd Place in the Flower Show for the Boston GC annual meeting. 

 Placed in the top 6 in the GCA of Allegheny juried show 

 Placed in the top 6 in the Garden club of St Louis show 

 4th with an Honorable mention for the GCA winter issue 

 4th in the GC of Michigan show. 

Both ladies submitted and were accepted in several other shows (which means they were in the top SIX) 

that have been postponed due to COVID 

 

 


